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Hi Marcia,

Hopefully, all is well and you enjoyed a wonderful Easter. Just in case you're interested, attached is a copy of Montana's 
REAL ID extension request and the DHS extension request approval. As you know, Montana also has legislation that 
prevents the state from complying with REAL ID. However, using the words on the attached documents we reached an 
agreement to grant Montana an extension.

I hope this helpful,

Darrell W.
(202) 447-3836
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